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Sensitive: Legal 

13 July 2023 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email ONLY: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

NSW Police Force 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes (Inquiry) - Retention of 
handwritten notes regarding Crispin Dye 

We refer to: 
a) our letter dated 21 June 2023 and the production of documents, including a copy of the 

coronial brief in regards to Mr Dye; and 
b) your letter dated 10 July 2023 regarding handwritten documents provided to the Inquiry on 

21 June 2023 (Letter). 

We are instructed and confirm that the three documents identified in your Letter, being 
NPL.0131.0002.0140, NPL.0131.0002.0141 and NPL.0131.0002.0143, are copies of the 
handwritten documents that were taken from Mr Dye's clothing and were part of the coronial brief 
in the Inquest touching the death of Mr Dye. 

We are instructed that the further hardcopy of the coronial brief that was digitised and produced 
to the Inquiry on 21 June 2023 did not contain the originals of the handwritten documents, being 
NPL.0131.0002.0140, NPL.0131.0002.0141 and NPL.0131.0002.0143. On this basis, we 
confirm that there were no measures taken to prevent contamination of the documents. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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